From: David McCraw [

Date: Monday, June 12, 2023 at 3:23 PM

To: Dustin Pusch | o Ciero S

Subject: Re: OxyContin reference, NYT, 03/03/2022

Dustin,

As you know from the responses sent to Davidson Goldin, our journalists have given
serious consideration to your clients' objections to the language in our story from March
2022 about the Oxycontin settlement. They have concluded that a correction or
clarification is not warranted.

David E. McCraw

Senior Vice President & Deputy General Counsel
The New York Times Company

620 Eighth Avenue

New York, New York 10018



